

Consulting Engineers

518-273-3067

July 7, 1978

McKownville Improvement Association c/o Donald Reeb 5 Norwood Street Albany, New York 12203

Re File No. 78-35 Fast Food Restaurant Western Avenue, McKownville Traffic Study

Dear Mr. Reeb

Enclosed are four copies of the original report we submitted to you for your meeting of June 23, 1978.

I would like to express my apologies to you for the appearance of the original report. However, our typewriter was malfunctioning that evening and we were unable to use it. Since timing was important, we were forced to use an old typewriter, itself barely usable.

We had indicated we would send additional copies of the report for further use and for your files. Though it is our understanding that the proposed facility has already been disapproved; nevertheless, these reports may still have some use.

Very truly yours

Joseph S. Champagne, P.E.

Principal

JSC js Enc